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13th January 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Each year we like to visit the local Age Concern group to do some singing. It goes down really well and 

provides some enjoyable entertainment for the ladies and gentlemen who attend.  

 

On Thursday 26th January we would like to take the Young Voices Choir to sing some of their songs to 

the group who meet at Lowther Street Church Hall. We will be out of school from 11am and be back by 

lunchtime. 

 

As you have already given your permission for local trips, we do not require your signed permission for 
this trip.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Vicky Hearson and Aimee Thomas 

Vicky.hearson@york.gov.uk 
Aimee.thomas@york.gov.uk 
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